
Submitter: Jennifer  Ulshoffer 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Business and Labor 

Measure: HB2556 

To Legislators: 

  

 I am writing to express my support of HB 2556, which will require employers to 

provide paystubs that explain deductions in plain language. HB 2556 requires 

employers to explain in plain language the amount and reason for a deduction on a 

worker’s paycheck.  

  

 Workers need to understand how their wages are allocated and processed, but 

currently many paystubs are deliberately opaque. Paycheck readability gives workers 

a stronger financial understanding and security. 

  

 This is a good bill and should pass. 


